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American Museum of Natural History @y

Department of Education

December 8, 1997

Dr. Iris Vardi-Strauss
130 West 78th Street
New York, NY 10024

Dear Dr. Vardi-Strauss:

Weare delighted to receive this gift of $335.00 on behalf of the Department of Education. We
especially appreciate your offer to donate your consulting fees and expenses following the very
special program, “Evi-dents” for the children’s workshops. These funds will be allocated to
helping children take part in future workshop programs through scholarships offered by the
American Museum of Natural History.

Thank you for considering these programs. They are some of the best in the nation and we
appreciate your generous consideration.
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Sincerely,
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Lisa Breslof
Coordinator
Children’s Workshops
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